
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

The Clarke County Board of Septic and Well Appeals will hold a public hearing on Friday, 

January 26, 2024 at 2:00 p.m. in the A/B meeting room, 2nd floor, Berryville-Clarke County 

Government Center, 101 Chalmers Court, Berryville, Va., to consider action on the following 

matter: 

 
BSA-24-01, Steve and Joy Hudson (owners) request a variance of 528 square feet to install 

a septic drip field less than the 1,200 square feet required by Code of Clarke County 

Chapter §143-11-D (Septic Ordinance).  The property is located at 122 River Park Ln., Tax 

Map #32A-1-10, Millwood Election District, zoned Forestal Open-Space Conservation 

(FOC).  

 
Any person desiring to speak on the above matter should appear at the Public Hearing. Written 

copies of statements are requested but not required.  Clarke County does not discriminate on the 

basis of handicapped status in admission to its programs and activities.  Accommodations will be 

made for handicapped persons upon prior request. In the event of inclement weather, the public 

hearing may be rescheduled to January 29, 2024 at 2:00pm.  For more information, contact the 

Department of Planning (2nd floor, Berryville-Clarke County Government Center) weekdays from 

8:30 a.m.-5:00 p.m. at (540) 955-5132.   

 

Lorien Lemmon 

Clarke County  

Conservation Planner / GIS Coordinator 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

ADVERTISE:  Winchester Star    January 12, 2024   

                    January 19, 2024 
     

INVOICE: Clarke County Planning Department 

  101 Chalmers Court, Suite B 

  Berryville, VA 22611  

 

Contact: Kristina Maddox (540) 955-5132 

  kmaddox@clarkecounty.gov 

 

Reference Number:  BSA-24-01 

  Account #: 10000680-3600 


